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Updating of PSA member contact details 
 

It has come to the PSA’s attention that members change their contact details and email address without 

updating the PSA with the new information. 

 

Members are therefore requested to kindly complete the attached form and submit it to the PSA’s 

Provincial Office in Durban or to your local PSA shop steward for submission to the PSA Provincial Office. 

The PSA requests shop stewards to assist with this important task to ensure that members receive 

important information from the Union of Choice.  

 

Members can submit completed forms to: 

 

Xolani.dhlamini@psa.co.za 

Cynthia.mbali@psa.co.za 

Nkosiphayo.zulu@psa.co.za 

Cereze.strauss@psa.co.za 

Phindile.buthelezi@psa.co.za 

Pam.naidu@psa.co.za 

 

Your cooperation is appreciated and the PSA looks forward to receiving your updated information.  
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